Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4-M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Robyn Potter
Annandale

Dear Minister and Planning

| wish to lodge an objection to the new eyesore that has been planned at the Rozelle-
Crescent interchange. Not only is the design bigger than was originally planned, it is now
above ground. It will resemble a dreadful overpass that has ruined the city of LA. It is
unsightly, unfriendly and takes away the ammenities of walking or riding around the Rozelle
bay and getting back to Annandale via one single 15m wide traffic light. From looking at the
plans, there seems to be up to five lights pedestrians and cyclists will have to use to get to
the walkway around the bay or Bicentennial Park. And in the process up to 70 trees will need
to be destroyed. This west connex and M4 extension is a blight on the inner west. Please
don’t build this ugly connection above ground and keep the easy access to the bay there for
all to use. It's very disappointing to have to ask not to ruin our suburb and kill our trees.

| hope there is enough community action against this design and you find a better way.

Robyn Potter
Annandale





